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Dear Parents and Carers,
Welcome to the end of Term 4!

Dates for next term:

Tuesday 18t April — INSET day (school closed for pupils).

Wednesday 19t April - Term 5 begins for all pupils

Friday 20™ April -~ School ‘marathon’ challenge (see below for further details)

There will be a newsletter on the first Friday next term with further dates for Terms 5 & 6.

Please contact the School Office should you require any further information.

School Marathon Challenge
On Friday 21st April we will be ‘running’ a school sponsored marathon (all monies raised

will go towards PE equipment for the school). Rumour has it a marathon is quite a
challenge so we will be splitting the distance up amongst classes.

Nursery will get things started before handing over the baton to Reception, who will
then hand it over to Year One and so on, until Year 6 complete the final few miles.
Parents are welcome to join in with their children and/or come and support. Timings
will be as follows:

Nursery (Sea Lions): 9.00 - 9.30am
Reception (Puffins): 9.30 - 10.00am
Year 1 (Dolphins & Lobsters): 10.00 - 10.30am
Year 2 (Seahorse): 10.30 - 11.00am
Year 2 (Octopus): 11.00 - 11.30am
Year 3 (Penguins): 11.30 - 12.00pm
Lunch: 12.00-1.00pm

Year 4 (Turtles): 1.00 - 1.30pm
Year 5 (Starfish): 1.30 - 2.00pm
Year 6 (Whales): 2.00 -2.30pm

Mrs Buss is planning to provide some energy snacks and is desperate for any
donations! Please contact the School Office if you are able to help.

School Dinner Menu
From Wednesday 19t April (the first day back) there is a new school dinner menu. A
copy of the new menu should already have found its way home, otherwise you can

find it on the school website. School dinners cost £2.10.




Denton Challenge Pub Quiz

This year's Denton Challenge Pub Quiz takes place on Sunday 23 April at the
Hampden Arms, South Heighton from 6.30pm to 7.00pm. Entry is £6 per team, with a
maximum of six brains per team. We hope to see you therel

Amazing Achievements!

And finally, a big congratulations to Phoebe Cross, who last Saturday ran 4km in 35
minutes 53 seconds to raise money for our school crossing patrol. And good luck to
Lennon Silcock, who is once again running Race for Life having raised a jaw dropping
£3,000 last year! We are very proud of you both.

I hope you all enjoy a fantastic Easter break and | look forward to welcoming you
back for the summer terms.

Yours sincerely,

Mr Guy Walsh
Headteacher




